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Attending: Paul Modrell, Carly Behncke, Paul Schultz, Ann-Marie Benz, Kristin Bowman, Lou Bendon 

 

Discussion: 

Properties that have received refunds or Bay-Friendly Rated Landscape status may not be maintained to 
a WELO based water budget. Discussed creating  a maintenance contract that includes water budget 
criteria for the property, offering more  training to water managers to successfully meet a water budget, 
and listing knowledgeable water managers on the EBMUD site.  

Tech papers were reviewed for Calendar and Resource sections. For the Calendar, committee 
recommends adding calculators as a category and for CEU’s to be included in calendar events. 


